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Situat£J in ~he Southeast Quarter of Section 19 in the 4th 
Quarter of Township 3, Range 9 (also being the same tract 
conveyed to Michael A. and Brenda J. Williams by Deed Book 
824, Pg. 332) and in the Village of Frazeysburg (formerly 
Knoxville>, Muskingum County, Ohio and being further bounded 
and described as follows: 

Commencing for a p21~t ~i rEiere~ce at an iron pin found at 
the Southeast corner o• Lot ~8 as snown on the Plat of 
Knoxville recorded 1n Plat Book I, ~age 250 of the Muskingum 
County Plat Records, said point being on the West line of 
State Street and being South 04° (H)' 35" West 82. 38 feet 
from an iron pin found at the Northeast corner of said Lot 
58; thenc.e South 04° 00' 35" West 30.00 feet along the West 
line of State Street to an iron pin set, said point being 
the true place of beginning of this tract; thence South 3So 
00' 00 11 East 66.00 feet along the Westerly line. of State 
Street to an iron pin set; thence South 52° 00' 00" West 
165.00 feet to an iron pin. s2t; thence North 39° 00' 00° 
West 214.57 feet to an iron pin :et on the South line of a 
public street; thence 5Guth 86° oo· 00" East 222.03 feet 
along the South line of a publ1c street to the place of 
beginning. 

Containing 0.5314 acres, subject to any valid and existing 
easements of record. 

The bearings used in this de5cr1ption are based on the 
bearings in the deed to Michael~- and Brenda J. Williams 
CD.B. 824, Pg. ~32). The iron pins described as set are 5/8 
inch diamet2r, 30 inches :o~;, sQlld r2inforcing bars with 
plastic identifi~ation caps. 
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